
PROPOSED FY 2018 MULTIYEAR CONTRACTS 

PURSUANT TO 

SECTION 819 

PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY CHARTER 

AND SUBTITLE 10  

OF  

THE PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY CODE 

 

 Tonight’s public hearing concerning the proposed Fiscal 

Year 2018 County budget additionally seeks public testimony 

and comment as to certain proposed multiyear contractual 

agreements that require submission to the County Council, for 

our review and approval, in order to take effect.  Approval of 

such multiyear contracts is prescribed by the County Charter in 

the manner set forth in Subtitle 10 of the Prince George’s 

County Code. 

 

 Accordingly, a list of the multiyear contracts proposed for 

approval within FY 2018 budget, as well as the text of this 

announcement, are available in the back of this hearing room for 

your use and convenience.  The public may comment on these 

proposed multiyear contracts at both public hearings concerning 

the Fiscal Year 2018 budget held tonight, being Tuesday, May 

2, 2017, and Monday, May 8 2017, at 7:00 p.m., respectively, in 

the Council Hearing Room, County Administration Building, 

14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive, Upper Marlboro, MD  

20772.    


